
Anointing Mass RECEPTION  
Our Lady of Lourdes,  
April 24, 2016 

Nearly 90 individuals attended this special Mass 
with 76 individuals receiving an anointing.  The 
Mass and Reception was hosted by the Pastoral 

Care Ministry. 

The front pews at the 12:30 Mass were filled with 
many of our homebound parishioners who stayed and 

enjoyed the reception with our priests, our Pastoral 
Care Ministers and our fellow parishioners after.     

What a wonderful day in the 
Parish!  



Youth Ministry Flower Sale – April 2016 MINISTRIES 
AT 
OLOL 

Singles Ministry giving a helping hand to 
St. Vincent de Paul on first Tuesdays 

packaging  480 pounds of chicken for their 
freezers  - note the chicken aprons!  – May 2016 

First Communion Class  

Bible Study Class – April – June 2016:  

A Biblical Walk with the Blessed Mother.  
What a wonderful journey we are taking.   

May 1, 2016 - Commissioning 
of three new Pastoral Care Ministers who will 
begin taking communion to our  hospitalized, 
homebound and nursing home parishioners. 


